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SCIENCE DAY - THURSDAY 23RD JANUARY 2025

To Prime Parents of: 

  EMAIL

Dear Parents/Carers of $SchoolMember$

I am writing to let you know about our Science Day on Thursday 23rd January 2025. We have organised for Wonderstruck to return to school and deliver shows to all the children as
well as workshops with Years 5 and 6. 

We would like to invite the children to dress up as scientists on the day and we are asking for a contribution of £1.50 per child to cover the cost of resources and the Wonderstruck
shows. Please log in to gateway by Thursday 16th January to pay your contribution.

Kind regards,

Mr Slocombe

Winkleigh Primary School
Farmer Frank's Lane, Winkleigh, Devon, EX19 8JQ
t: 01837 83354
e: admin@winkleigh.devon.sch.uk 

www.woodlandfederation.org.uk/winkleigh 
Executive Headteacher: Mrs V Fenemore

The Woodland Federation
Winkleigh Primary School and Kings Nympton Primary School
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